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Ann Turner - Complaints Manager 
27 October 2004 16:44 
Elaine Williams - Complaints and Litigation Manager 
Advice 

Its me again, seeking your invaluable advice!!!! 

I have had a letter from Alexander Harris Solicitors - asking "just to clarify the position as regards litigation, we would 
be obliged if you would have no objection to granting an extension of time in which to issue proceedings of three 
months from the date following the conclusion of the above enquiries." 

this is a case caught up in the ongoing police investigation of GWMH, following which it will be considered by the 
GMC. From looking at the file it doesn’t appear that Caroline has yet reported this to the NHSLA. 

What is your view? should I send it all to the NHSLA and let them make the decision? help! 

Ann~ Turner 

Complain~ts Manager 
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